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Acknowledgement of Country
Bellbrae PS 

Our school sits in beautiful
forest and coastal country, and
is the traditional home of the

Wadawurrung people. Today we
acknowledge the care they
have given to this land for

thousands of years, and the
care they continue to give. 

We always remember that our
community learns and grows on

Wadawurrung land and we
acknowledge and pay our

respects to Wadawurrung Elders
past, present and emerging.

 

IMPORTANTIMPORTANT
DATES & INFODATES & INFO

BELLBRAE BULLETINBELLBRAE BULLETIN
2 9 / 2 / 2 0 2 4

1st March
Grade 6, Point Addis

Environment Day Excursion

4th March 
Curriculum Day - Student

Free day

5th - 8th March
Grade 6 Camp - Grampians

11th March
Labour Day - Public Holiday

12th March
Division Swimming

13th March
Naplan Begins

18th March
Cross Country for Grades 

3 - 6

27th March
LIghtning premiership

Grade 5 - 6

28th March
Last Day Of Term

Future Curriculum Days
Monday 5 August 2024

Monday 4 November 2024

THIS WEEK FROM THE PRINCIPAL
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We are already halfway through the first term of the year. Our

Foundation students only have one more Wednesday assessment day
before they commence full weeks after the Labor Day public holiday – I’m
sure parents will be having mixed emotions! If you aren’t already aware,
Adrian Waters (principal), is currently on leave and I would like to thank

our Management Team for their support in leading the school. 
We have a number of events and activities coming up including the Year

6 excursion to Point Addis, Year 6 Camp, Division Swimming, School
Photos, Bellbrae Cross Country, Cybersafety incursion and OneWave

Mental Health Promotion Program incursion. Our Junior School Council
have also just announced a dress as “What you would like to be when

you grow up” themed fundraising day on the final day of term. The
donations will go to St Johns First Aid who provided sessions for all of our

students at the start of the year. 

School Council
We are excited to announce our 2024 School Council which includes

parent and Department of Education members. The parent members are
Devon Martin, Emily Torney, Kath Essing, Chris Law and Andrew Holland.
The Department of Education members are Adrian Waters, Brad Venn,

Luke Heard, Mark O’Donnell and Scott Kenyon (parent and external
teacher). Our Annual General Meeting to appoint 2024 office bearers

will be held on Monday 18 March at 5PM.
We would also like to thank our departing members; Leigh Giddins who
has been a member for four years and also School Council President.

Leigh has tirelessly advocated for the school and dedicated significant
time during the capital works which we are all incredibly proud of – thank

you Leigh. Krystin Trewin, School Council Secretary, along with Holly
McVerry, they will be missed as they promoted ongoing school

improvement and community involvement. 
We thank you all again for your hard work and dedication to our school

community.

Fire Danger Ratings
On Wednesday, I sent out a message via Compass outlining our response
to Extreme and Catastrophic Fire Danger Ratings (FDR). However, as this

is incredibly important. I will reiterate again:
At Bellbrae PS we have a 'Shelter in Place' building which is fire resistant.
This allows us to remain open on days which have up to and including an

FDR of Extreme.
If the FDR is classified as Catastrophic, Bellbrae Primary School is

required to close. In the event of such a classification, families and staff
will be notified by Compass and SeeSaw after we have been authorised

to do so by the Department of Education.           
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https://www.facebook.com/groups/135790323252561/
mailto:www.bellbrae.ps@education.vic.gov.au
https://web.seesaw.me/parents
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design the warri stadium sign

                                       
Student-free Days

We would like to remind families that we have a Curriculum Day on
Monday 4 March, Labor Day public holiday on Monday 11 March and

Good Friday on Friday 29 March. These days are all student-free days.
Their Care is offering a day program on Monday 4 March, which must be
pre-booked via the website. Term 1, will conclude at 2:30PM on Thursday

28 March. 

Landscaping
I’m sure you will agree that the front of the school is coming along nicely
and will be a massive improvement aesthetically and expand our school’s

play areas. The design includes a yarning circle, dry riverbed, stepping
stones, spider-gon, new fence and central entrance which draws visitors

to the administration building. We will be adding further native
vegetation to the area next term and are excitedly await on an opening

date for the area. The VSBA has to sign off on the completed project
beforehand. 

NAPLAN 
The National Assessment Program – Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN)
tests for Year 3, 5, 7 and 9 students will commence on Wednesday 13

March with Writing. Our Year 3 and 5 students will then work through the
Reading (Thursday 14 March), Conventions of Language (Friday 15 March)

and Numeracy (Monday 18 March) assessments. Information was
forwarded to families of Year 3 and 5 students yesterday. If you are

seeking additional information, please speak to the class teacher first. 
https://www.nap.edu.au/docs/default-source/default-document-

library/naplan-information-brochure-for-parents-and-carers.pdf  

We hope you all have an enjoyable (long) weekend and we’re looking
forward to our professional learning on Monday.

Brad Venn
Acting Principal
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BIRTHDAYSBIRTHDAYS

1ST MARCH
ARABELLA BETTS
FINN TWYCROSS

3RD MARCH
ISLA ANDERSON

4TH MARCH
NED KEYTE

5TH MARCH
ANAI MOLLOY

6TH MARCH
REED MILNE

7TH MARCH
JASPER JONES

8TH MARCH
MILLIE BACKHOUSE
SPENCER MARTIN
ALICE PALMIERI

9TH MARCH
JACK TABAK

10TH MARCH
ANASTASIA HENNESSY

11TH MARCH
LILY WILSON

12TH MARCH
RIVER VIVIAN - TAYLOR

13TH MARCH
BILLY DULLARD
INDI HOLDING

 

https://www.nap.edu.au/docs/default-source/default-document-library/naplan-information-brochure-for-parents-and-carers.pdf
https://www.nap.edu.au/docs/default-source/default-document-library/naplan-information-brochure-for-parents-and-carers.pdf








The Reconciliation Action Plan team need your help to design a sign for our new
stadium!

The Wadawurrung word Warri means sea. Keep this in mind when you are creating your
design. 

If you would like to participate in the competition, please ask your classroom teacher to
send your design to Mr Brown by Friday the 22nd of March.

What you need to do – 

·Use only the words Warri Stadium with a creative font or design. Note: most digital
fonts are copyrighted.

·Create your design on a white piece of card (see Mr Brown if you need some).  

·Give your design to Mr Brown by Friday the 22nd of March (make sure you put your
name on it).

                                                                                             

design the warri stadium sign



school photos
 School Photos 2024 – Bellbrae Primary School

Annual school photos including sibling photos will be taken by Arthur Reed Photos on Monday 18th March 2024.
There is no need to return any forms or money to school.

Unique image codes will be issued to all students on/after photo day so families can register online to view images when
they become available in the webshop. 

Registration is simple, just follow the 3 simple steps on your child’s personalised flyer once you receive it and remember
to add the codes for all your children attending this school.

Even if you registered last year, it’s important that you do again this year using your child’s 2024 image code to link their
images for the current year with your contact details.

When images are ready to view and in the webshop, all parents who have registered will be notified by SMS and email.
Once registered, please wait for notification that 2024 images are online to view before making your purchase. 

 

Our whole school focus for Week 6 and 7 will be showing our school value of
Resilience - we can work with anyone. All classes will engage in teaching

and learning activities that explore:

working well in teams with anyone
doing our share of the tasks

listening and encouraging others

SCHOOL WIDE POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR 



Values awards
FLYNN PROWSE FA ASPIRE

For enthusiastically giving everything a go and being a happy and friendly member of
FA.

IMOGEN MENOGUE FA ASPIRE For your positive start to school, including others and giving everything a go.

BANKS BOWEN FB ASPIRE
Well done on an amazing start to school Banks. You have a positive attitude to all
aspects of learning and share great ideas during class discussion. You're a star!

LOLA GLEN FB RESPECT
 For your wonderful positive attitude to all aspects of learning. Thank you for the way

that you always consider and help others in FB. Well done Lola

RORY DUNCAN FD ASPIRE
 For an amazing start to Foundation, Rory. You are a caring classmate and you aspire

to always do your best! Well done!

ZALI SUNDHEIM HUBER FD RESPONSIBILITY
For taking initiative around the classroom and always being willing to help others. Well

done Zali!

REMY TURNER FE ASPIRE For always trying your hardest in all of your learning. Great job Remy, keep it up!

HANNA MANDERFELD FE ASPIRE Well done Hanna for being a hard working and kind student in FE. Great job!

ZOE WILSON 1A ASPIRE
Well done Zoe Wilson for making a great start at your new school and being a kind and

friendly class member.

SIA DAVIDSON 1A RESPECT For supporting your classmates and giving kind and helpful feedback.

LINKIN JONES 1B RESPONSIBILITY
For being such a caring and compassionate student towards your peers. Your hard

work and responsible attitude has been outstanding!

WILL CURNOW 1C ASPIRE
 For his great enthusiasm and contributions during our Literacy sessions. Well done

Will!

CLOVER BUCKLEY 1D ASPIRE
Congratulations Clover! You are so responsible in our classroom and set a fantastic

example to everyone.

ERNESTO THEVENON 2A ASPIRE Working hard every day during MSL to improve your English skills. Well done, Ernesto!

JUDE MARTIN 2A ASPIRE
Well Done Jude for always giving his best effort to every task and sharing his thoughts

with the class. Well done, Jude!

DUSTY KNITE 2B RESILIENCE
Well done Dusty! You have achieved a well done award for Resilience: for solving

problems and having a positive mindset.

MAGGIE MCLAREN 2B RESILIENCE
Maggie is awarded a Well Done award for Resilience - for trying new things and

joining in with lunch time clubs.

BEA BEA MACDONALD 2C ASPIRE
For aspiring to achieve her best during learning activities and for her positive

engagement during whole class discussions.

BONI GRIGG 2C RESPECT For always showing kindness and respect to her teachers and peers. Well done, Boni.

VALUES AWARDS



VALUES AWARDS

MARCELINE
SERAIOCCO

3A RESPECT For being a respectful class member and showing kindness towards others.

COOPER HERREEN 3A ASPIRE
For taking some positive steps towards your learning this week and having a go.

Keep it up.

MILA PERRETT 3B ASPIRE
For your positive attitude to learning and always aspiring to demonstrate your best
during all activities. You are a role model and should be very proud of your efforts!

Well done, Mila! :)

JACK TABAK 3B RESPECT
 For the respectful and kindness you have demonstrated to others, and for the

positive attitude that you demonstrate each day. Congratulations, Jack! Keep up the
great efforts! :)

POPPY LONG 3C RESPECT
For the respectful way she consistently follows teacher instruction and encourages

others.

ISAAC CANNAVAN 3C RESPECT
For the respectful way he interacts with peers and for aspiring to achieve his best in

all areas of learning.

HARVEY ALLAN 4A RESILIENCE
Harvey has had a great start to the year. He gives everything a go, is happy to

compromise with others and is learning from the feedback he gets in class. I have
been very impressed with his respect of our class rules as well.

JAMES BARRACLOUGH 4B RESPECT For being a kind and thoughtful class member. 

MARLOW COONEY 4B ASPIRE For showing enthusiasm in his learning. 

DAISY BEHMANN 4C RESPONSIBILITY Always acting in a fair, safe and kind way to everyone at school. Great work Daisy!

ISAAC BARTLETT 4C ASPIRE  Putting in 100% effort into every task we complete. Great work Isaac!

TATUM VERLAAT 5A RESPONSIBILITY For always being prepared with all of her learning materials. Great work, Tatum!

MURPHY WINKLER 5B RESPONSIBILITY
For consistently doing your class job without prompting, helping our classroom to

run smoothly and be organised. Well Done!

EDEN COY 5B ASPIRE
Asking questions in class to help complete learning tasks to the best of your ability.

Well Done - Keep it up!

INDI BARRACLOUGH 5C ASPIRE For taking on new challenges in maths with a positive attitude and growth mindset.

HUGO HENDERSON 6A ASPIRE
For your positive attitude and application to start the year. You are seeing some

great results and setting a high standard for your peers.

HAYDEN PROSSER 6A ASPIRE
For your hard work and positive approach to your learning. You are making the most

of your learning opportunities and it shows. Keep it up!



E smart online safety newsletter



E smart online safety newsletter



wellbeing news



wellbeing news



wellbeing news





Lunch orders

*** Reminder to complete your order. You must
get to the payment section to complete. If

you do not receive a payment confirmation and
canteen order number via email, your order

will not have been processed. (See below) ***

Canteen
Wednesday, Thursday

 ONLINE ORDERS 
By 9.30AM DAILY

Sushi Tuesdays Online Only by 8pm Monday
Nights healthysuushi.square.site

Canteen - Specials

Please see canteen menu
on the Compass App

community news 

http://healthysuushi.square.site/
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